
The World Stevia Organisation is taking part in the Seventh Framework Program (FP7) organized by the European Commission

    

The World Stevia Organisation Committe is currently studying the  opportunity to take part in the
7th European Framework Programme, with a  special focus on call for Work Programmes on
Health and Food.

  

If you want to know more about the role of World Stevia Organisation in FP7 and be part of it,
please contact us .
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contact/contact-us

